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November 20, 2015

Rev. Lionel Edmonds
Washington Interfaith Network
Mit. Lebanon Baptist Church
1219 New Jersey Ave NW
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Rev. Edmonds:

It is with great pleasure we write to inform you that you have been selected by the AFL-CIO Executive
Council Committee on Civil and Human Rights and by Metropolitan Washington Labor Council to
receive the Eyes on the Prize award to be given at the 2016 AFL-CIO Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Civil
and Human Rights Conference. The Committee and the Labor Council would like to present this
award, which is given to a person of faith who has exemplified an unyielding commitment to social
justice, civil rights and workers’ rights.

The Dr. MLK Civil and Human Rights Conference will be held January 15 - 18 in Washington, DC at
Washington Hilton Hotel. Your Eyes on the Prize Award will be presented on Sunday, January
17, at 6:00 pm.

Please contact our Project Coordinator Jessica Pierce at JPierce@aflcio.org to confirm your
attendance. We hope that you will be able to attend the conference to receive this special award.

Thanks.
Sincerely,
Tefere A Gebre, Executive Vice President Joslyr Williams, President
On behalf of Executive Committee Members Metro Washington Council, AFL-CIO
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